
 

King George Avenue 

Ilkeston 

Derbyshire 

DE7 5HS 

0115 9303724 

 

22nd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Results Day 2024 – Thursday 22nd August 2024 

GCSE and vocational results for Year 11 students will be released on Thursday 22nd August 2024. We 
look forward to welcoming you to OIEA once again for this important day!  
 
To ensure that we can give individual support to students who require it, we will be organising the day 
as follows:  
 

• The academy will be open from 8:30am to 10:30am for students to collect their results. 

• Entry to site will be through the main gate, on King George Avenue, and results will be 
collected from the Bennerley Hall. 

• We will be asking students to sign an access to scripts consent form before leaving the 
Bennerley Hall, following the collection of their results. 

• There will be teachers and other professionals available on site to give advice on careers and 
further education where necessary. 

 
If you are not able to collect your results on the day then you may have these collected by a nominated 
adult. If you wish to have your results collected by a nominated adult please contact our exams 
manager Mrs Watson (rwatson@oiea.co.uk) by email or phone to make the necessary arrangements. 
This request must come directly from the student and cannot be made on a student’s behalf. 
Alternatively, results can be picked up at a later date or posted to a home address. 
 
Following the release of results, as we do each year, the subject leaders for each course will check 
each of their students' results and we will make a student aware if we believe their grade should be 
reviewed by the exam board by the exam board's deadline for this. 
 
For more information on the post results services and fees please refer to the For Students: Exams 
section of the academy website 
 
Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming back to the academy on Thursday 22nd 
August. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Lockhart 
Assistant Principal 
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